
Further note: The  'missing' information about arrangements for making payments 
2021-22 was included in an email sent to the auditor on 28. 8. 2022 and a confirmation 
email was received. The Auditor was therefore asked to look at this matter again."  
 
The documentation requested by the Auditors have since been returned and it was 
noted that an original copy of the 'missing' document signed by the Chairman and 
Clerk was among them.  
The Auditor was approached for comment but has failed to respond.  

 


